

P.O. Box 237-Sparta, Tennessee 38583 PHONE (615) 738-2256

May 9, 1977

Dear Sir:

I am very pleased to hear that you were able to hear us when we were conducting our proof of performance test. You were correct in logging our operations as you mentioned in your letter. We have a power output of 1,000 Watts and on a low frequency as 860 KHz, we do tend to really reach out when we test at night. We also had a reply just yesterday of reception of our proof of performance test in Canada. Thank you very much for listening to us and also for the information.

Sincerely,

Ransom Siler
Chief Engineer, W

Chief Engineer, WUCR